EXHIBIT 28

Lauren Hollenbeck

From: Rosenberg, Heidi <Heidi.Rosenberg@camas.wednet.edu>
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 7:06 PM

To: Robert Maul; Curleigh (Jim) Carothers; Steve Wall

Cc: Phil Bourquin; Peter Capell; McKercher, Doreen

Subject: RE: PBL High school

Nothing to add except that the SEPA process IS the means of notifying nearby residents. One question for Robert — Who
all was notified under SEPA? Was it a 300 foot radius from the school site? The difficult part about this project is that the
new entrance at Lacey/Payne is not part of our project, so we’re actually only hearing from the neighborhood adjacent
to our site, not the folks that are most impacted, which are the folks that exit at Lacey/Payne. They could have a beef,
unless there will be a SEPA process with the Sharp transportation improvements, which should include them.

Heidi

From: Community Development Email [ mailto:communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us]
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 9:43 AM

To: Robert Maul; Curleigh (Jim) Carothers; Steve Wall

Cc: Phil Bourquin; Peter Capell

Subject: FW: PBL Highschool

From: Jill FULLER [mailto:monkeyfuller@msn.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 9:40 AM

To: Community Development Email <communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us>
Cc: Kc Fuller <KFuller@ef-inc.com>

Subject: PBL Highschool

To Whom it May Concern:

I am writing this email feeling very frustrated and deceived as a Camas resident. The fact that
we were not notified of specific changes that will directly impact our neighborhood, which is
adjacent to the new site for the PBL high school, is completely unacceptable. Why would you
add the entrance on Payne street when there is a more reasonable and feasible option on the
lower Pacific Rim road? As a resident in this neighborhood, T am concerned about the negative
impact this proposed entrance will have on our neighborhood. Excessive traffic, overflow
parking into our streets, students in neighborhoods when not in class, littering, etc. Have you
seen the traffic on 16th and Tidland with Prune Hill Elementary?

Please advise on having a public forum to discuss options for the new entrance.

Jill Fuller
1434 NW Beech Court
Camas Wa 98607



503-703-7978

Thank you.
Jill Fuller

This e-mail, related attachments and/or any response may be subject to public disclosure under state and federal
law.



